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Barker Central School 
1628 QUAKER ROAD, BARKER, NEW YORK  14012-0328           Fax 716.795.3394 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 
TO:  Barker Central School District 

Board of Education 
Employee Unions and Organizations 

  Parent Teachers Association 
  Teacher Support Staff 
 
FROM:  James Combs, Interim Safety Officer at Orleans/Niagara BOCES    
 
DATE:  June 6, 2022 
  
SUBJECT: AHERA Periodic Surveillance & Inspection 
 
 
In accordance with Federal EPA and New York State Regulations, this is to inform you that during 
the months of J  

 
The asbestos containing material (ACM) is in good condition and does not pose a threat to the 
health or welfare of students, staff, or the Barker community. 
 
The ACM will be maintained in its present condition and will undergo surveillance every six 
months. 
 
The District maintains an annually updated AHERA Asbestos Management Plan as per Citation 
40CFR Part 763.93 (e) (10) and Part 763.93 (g).  The master copy of the District’s Asbestos 
Management Plan is located in my office and in the main office of each school building.  These 
plans are available to school employees, parents, related organizations and members of the 
Barker community. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 


